
 

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

Wednesday 13th February 
4:00pm 

Committee Room 1 
Barnet House 1st Floor 

Guest Speakers at Branch AGM: 
Mr Reasonable – John Dix 

Stand Up To Racism 
Joe Delaney – Justice For Grenfell 

Solidarity 



We need you, We want you 
to attend Barnet UNISON  

Annual General Meeting AGM 
 

Dear Barnet UNISON member,  
I hope you will be able to attend the AGM as it is important 
that as many of our members as possible take part in this 
meeting.  
 

The impact of Austerity policies is increasingly having a 
detrimental impact on the health and wellbeing of our 
members. The year on year cuts to jobs and services 
means there are fewer staff and increased, and in some 
cases dangerous, workloads.  
 

The increase in case work for the branch, both formal and 
informal, to support individual members is increasing 
across the Council and its partner organisations.  
 

Barnet Council is looking to deliver £70 million of cuts over 
the next four years. This will impact on our members.  
 

It is important to me that our branch does all that it can with 
limited resources to support all of our members. We need 
to agree business and plans for the year at the AGM.  
We can only formally do this if we are quorate.  
 

This is why we need to have a good turnout of our 
members at our AGM. 
 

We have three speakers and are providing food and 
refreshments.  
 

Best wishes 
 
John Burgess, Branch Secretary, Barnet UNISON.  
 


